
 

 

 

 

July 10, 2015 

 

To:  Board of Education 

From:  Dave Palzet 

Re:  Hiring Status Report 

 

Hiring for 2015-16 

Matt Vandercar is in the process of interviewing candidates for the part-time preschool teacher. 

John Glimco is in the process of reviewing candidates for resource position. 

 


